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From: stuart dixon
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To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Network Rail Essex and Others Level Crossing Reduction Order

Stuart Dixon and Victoria Molton

19th April 2017.

Dear Sir/Madam,
We are writing to voice our concern over the proposed closure of Level Crossing T04 Jefferies at SS17

8BA.

The reason we disagree with the proposal is because we use this crossing every day to walk our dogs,
sometimes for an hour or more, because it is the best place around here if you want to take you dog on a
good long walk and we don't have to cross any roads, It's a public footpath and it would be a shame to lose
such walking places if they were unavailable to us. We are not the only ones who use it too, many other
people walk there dogs down the grass pathways, we have seen many people riding bikes through there too
and people with backpacks who look like they use it to get home from work, or walking in general. It
would be a great loss to all these people and a shame as we feel people who walk should be taken into
consideration, not just trains and cars.

Thank you for taking some time to look into this matter.

Kind regards

Stuart Dixon and Victoria Molton
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